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          Year at a Glance
Daily Announcements

Thank-you to everyone at NSMS who participated our NSMS Orange Shirt Day 
activities. The purpose is to recognize and raise awareness about the history 
and legacies of the residential school system in Canada. 

Sept 30th has been declared the National Day for Truth and Reconciliation, a 
day where we wear orange in recognition of the intergenerational harm to 
children and their families.  NSMS will be closed on this day,

Our Open House is next Tuesday, October 4th from 4:00-5:00.  Please join us 
for a coffee or tea and a cookie. We will ensure that you can access information 
about our PAC and upcoming opportunities for our students to get involved at 
NSMS.  We look forward to welcoming you and seeing you there.  

Here is a link to an update on our Student and Family Affordability Fund. Please email me 
directly if you have any questions. dmark@saanichschools.ca

Picture Day is Wednesday, October 5th.

Here is a link to our District’s September Snapshot the Power of Connections. Snapshots 
can be found on the district Website. 

The best ways to stay on top of communication from NSMS is to read our “Weekly Hawk 
Talk” which will be available on our NSMS website in the Latest School News section.
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